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Two of the convicted 
Watergate conspirators held 
at the federal penitentiary 
in Danbury, Conn., were 
brought back to the Wash-
ington area last night for 
further questioning by 
special Watergate prosecu-
tor Archibald Cox's staff 
and possible grand jury ap- • 
pearances. 

E. Howard Hunt Jr. and 
Bernard L. Barker, were 
being held yesterday at the 
Montgomery County Deten-
tion Center, and are ex-
nected to be questioned to-
aay, according to lawyers 
connected with the case. 

Throe ether Watergate 
conspirators, Eugenio R. 
Martinez, VirOlio R. Gon-
zales and Frank A. Sturgis, 
viere reportedly en route 
from the prison for further 
questioning by Cox. 


